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Wednesday 10th July 2024

Summer Fayre - Feedback

Dear Parents/Carers

I would like to say thank you to everyone who attended our Summer Fayre yesterday - despite the rain

keeping us all indoors, the event was a huge success! We had some fabulous stalls and the children really

enjoyed the games and competitions that the teachers ran.

We raised a grand total of £650.60. All funds raised will be used to support additional experiences in

school for the children. We are already thinking about running a Winter Fayre, so watch this space if you

have a small business or would like to contribute in some way!

Many thanks again

Mrs E Monnery

Headteacher
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